
Creative Curriculum In our learning journey this half term, we will explore the Roman invasion of Britain and the impact 

that it had on our culture, as well as the historical evidence that survives. Much of our learning across the curriculum 

will be linked to this topic and our residential. We hope the children enjoy this exciting half term of Year 4! 

Music This half term we will be 

singing Roman songs and creating 

marching beats. 

English We will be using the Romans 

as  inspiration for writing news           

reports, poetry and character                 

descriptions. Weekly grammar lessons 

and daily reading activities, including 

Guided Reading based on texts about 

the Romans, will continue until the 

end of term. Important dates  

Residential 17-19th June 

Times table check—WB 9th June 

Get Active week—WB 24th June (Sports Day 26th 

Computing We will experiment with 

creating music and animations, and 

continuing to learn about staying 

safe online. 

PSHE   

This half term we will learn about 

the effects of medicines and common 

drugs like alcohol and vaping.  

 

Veni, Vidi, 

Vici 

PE  

Outdoor games—Monday   

Indoor PE—Wednesday  

Science  We turn to ‘Humans’ this 

half term, where we find out more 

about our the organs in our      

digestive systems, as well as our 

teeth.  

Art & DT We will create Roman   

inspired artwork using a variety of 

media, including textiles to produce a 

Roman game. 

Maths   
This half term we have begun on topic learning 
about Roman Numerals. We will be learning to 
read the time, using analogue and digital clocks 
and convert to the 24 hour clock.  We will learn 
how to calculate the area and perimeter of             
regular, irregular and rectilinear shapes. We           
finish off learning about symmetry and               
translation in shapes; measuring and comparing 
angles and line/bar charts in statistics. 

Home learning  

Children should aim to complete 6 

tasks from the    homework grid 

this half term. Spelling tests will be 

on Tuesdays. Please continue to learn 

the weekly spellings and the year 3/4 

spellings. 

 Please continue to encourage read-

ing, independently or with an adult, 

on at least 4 separate days each 

week. Thank you for your support.  

RE Our focus this half term will be life as a 

journey as we look forward to Year 5. 


